
From: Michael Jensen <Michael.Jensen@lavan.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2023 6:46 PM 
To: IEUWA Industrial <industrial@IEUWA.org.au>; Chambers - Hampton DP 
<Chambers.Hampton.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: 'Dean@vicsquare.com.au' <dean@vicsquare.com.au> 
Subject: RE: B2023/703 - Application by the Independent Education Union of Australia 
 
 
Dear Deputy President Hampton, 
 
RE: B2023/703 - Application by the Independent Education Union of Australia 
 

I write to advise that my clients have reviewed and agree with the information provided with the 
application and consent to the application.  My client chooses to make no further submissions on 
the application.   
 
Regards 
 
 

 

Michael Jensen 

Special Counsel 

Lavan | 1 William Street | Perth | Boorloo | WA | 6000 | Tel: +61 8 9288 6944 | Fax: +61 8 9288 6001 
michael.jensen@lavan.com.au | lavan.com.au | LinkedIn | Twitter |  

Lavan respectfully acknowledges the traditional owners of the land, the Whadjuk Noongar people, on which we live and work. 

 
 

 

 
 
IMPORTANT - PLEASE READ 
 
Please notify us if this communication has been sent to you by mistake. If it has been, client legal 
privilege is not waived or lost and you are not entitled to use it in any way. 
 

LAVAN LAVAN LAVAN 
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